
 
 

 

                                                                                                                            Dated: 07.11.2024 

 

The Secretary 

National Stock Exchange of India Ltd. 

Exchange Plaza, 

Bandra-Kurla Complex, 

Bandra (E), 

Mumbai – 400051 

Trading Symbol: PTL 

 

The Secretary 

BSE Ltd. 

Phiroze Jeejeebhoy Towers, 

Dalal Street, 

Mumbai – 400001 

Scrip Code: 509220 

 

 

Sub:   Notice of Board Meeting for the approval of Un-Audited Financial Result for the 

quarter/half year ended September 30, 2024. 

 

Dear Sir/ Madam, 
 

In pursuance of Regulation 29 and Regulation 33 of the Securities and Exchange Board of India 

(Listing Obligations and Disclosure requirements) Regulations, 2015, we wish to inform you that 

the meeting of Board of Director of the Company will be held on November 13, 2024, 

(Wednesday) inter alia, to consider and approve Un-audited financial results of the Company 

under Indian Accounting Standard (IND AS) for the quarter/half year ended September 30, 2024. 
 

Further in compliance with the Securities and Exchange Board of India (Prohibition of Insider 

Trading) Regulations 2015 and pursuant to the Company’s “Code of Conduct to Regulate, 

Monitor and Report Trading by Designated Persons”, the trading window for dealing in 

securities of the Company was closed from October 01, 2024, and shall remain closed till 48 

hours after declaration of Un-Audited financial results. 

This is for your information and records. 

Thanking you 

Yours truly, 

 

For PTL Enterprise Ltd  

 

 

Jyoti Upmanyu 

Company Secretary & Compliance Officer 
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